NOTICE OF CANCELLED REGULAR MEETING

ELIZABETH FIRE PROTECTION DISTRICT

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the August 12 Board meeting for the Elizabeth Fire
Protection District, Elbert County, Colorado, has been cancelled. The next regular meeting is
scheduled for September 9™, 2025.

BY ORDER OF THE BOARD OF DIRECTORS
ELIZABETH FIRE PROTECTION DISTRICT

By: TJ Steck, Fire Chief

Date this 7" day of August, 2025
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